
17/08/2021 

MRS Joanne Palm 
13 / 41 - 47 Foamcrest AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 
jodpalm@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I am not in agreement with the development plan mainly because it will mean Robertson Road 
will not be able to become a pedestrian plaza. Also, the scale appears too large and out of 
character with the village feel of Newport centre, which we love as residents. 

Sent: 17/08/2021 9:14:44 AM
Subject: Online Submission


